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April 6, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Frederick J Stewart
Manager Regulatory Services

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Phone: 603-773-6534
Fax. 603-773-6734

RE: DE 09-170 Core Energy Efficiency Programs; Request to Withdraw Filed
Tariff Page

Dear Director Howland:

On March 17, 2010, Unitil Energy Systems (“The Company”) filed with the
N.H.P.U.C. a proposed Tariff Page 110 which contains the Company’s on-bill
financing provision associated with its RE-CORE Programs. The Company hereby
requests to withdraw this tariff filing. The Company expects to file new tariff
provisions for its RE-CORE Programs shortly.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please contact me if you
have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Frederick J. Stewart

stewart unitil.com


